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Croative Cooperative
ATTN: Diego Crespo, President
402 Hull Place
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Mr. Crespo:

I am responding to your letter of July 12, 1993, to the Chairman,
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), concerning your
opportunity to qualify for a NRC blanket purchase agreement
(DPA).

Over the next few months, we will be evaluating our fiscal year
1994 (FY 94) BPA requirements. So that you receive full
consideration for an FY 94 DPA, please provide information
concerning your firm to Dennis Tarner, Chief, Procurement and
Grants Section, at the following address: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory

Commission, Mail Stop P-841, Washington, D.C. 20555. The
information you provida should detail the capabilities of your
firm to perform graphic services.

Thank you for your interest in doing business,with the NRC, and
please be assured of our full comJ;titm0TinNti support of small

and disadvantaged businesses thr6 ugh our contira ting program.
Please contact Mr. Tarner at<(301) 492-7054 if y u have any

'
questions.

Sincerely, '
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Mr. Tarner

1 u
inese are tne estorts to uate to ootain a twn.

!

September 23,1992 Compuslides (Woman Owned) Extreme interest. Mr. Blunt ;

asked a lot of technical
- '

r,uastions. I did some rese---
arch and replied.' It appeared '

,

sure that a BPA was eminent.
.,

March 24,1993 Vito Oporto (Minority Firuf Again a lot ofinterest, was -
''
f

told they had to interview
other candidates for BPA.

April 8,1993 Vito Oporto Further interest, now they -
.

asked me to send references.

June 30,1993 Creative Cooperative Again they were very -

(Minority Firm) hiviM. Told me they -
were stillin the interview
process.

.

July 12,1993 My letter to Mr. Selin

August 4,1993 Reply by Ms. Norry . a i

!

As they indicated I have had several " job" starts '92 '93. With Compuslides, they had a-
major economic downturn and I was last hired first fired. j

'

.

1

With Vito Oporto it was a situation of starting a joint venture but we had a problem with
lack of personal and business compatibility. Out of this relationship grew the idea of
evolving into my own enterprise Creative Cooperative.

1

'

All thd benefits for the NRC were presented and the response was verf positive before
'

my letter to Mr. Selin.
,
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